
Ride into a new relationship 

with your elevator or escalator



Launching February 26, 2025, managing your conveyances will be easier!

The L&I Elevator Program will soon launch its new 
Conveyance Management Portal (CMP, or “Portal”). 
The CMP will provide permitting, inspection, and 
other services in a secure environment.

Do this now:

	� Visit Lni.wa.gov/CMP

	� Join the Elevator Program’s email list. 
Find instructions and a link on the CMP webpage.

	� Email ElevatorSect@Lni.wa.gov.

 The new Portal will make it easy to:
	� Purchase new permits with an intuitive, 
step-by-step process, and renew multiple 
permits at one time.

	� Apply for, purchase, and print your annual 
operating certificate. No more waiting for 
the mail.

	� See inspection results immediately and report 
corrections, request extensions or waivers.

Get more details at Lni.wa.gov/CMP. 
Find out about system demonstrations, 
training opportunities, and more!
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